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/
1.
Consideration of the Organization’s liquidity position

The Director of the Department of Administration and Finance gave a presentation on the Organization’s liquidity position.  He reported that, according to present forecasts of revenue and expenditures through the remainder of the year, as of November 2005 the Secretariat would be unable to cover normal operating costs financed by the Regular Fund unless additional payments were received.  In its presentation, the Secretariat offered various funding options, which are included in document CP/CAAP-2770/05.  Some delegations indicated that, for various reasons, they would be unable to undertake commitments with banking institutions.


In conclusion, the Committee decided to continue to study the topic at a meeting in the near future, but not before urging the delegations to fulfill their financial obligations to enable the Organization to overcome its liquidity problem.

2. Other business

· Contribution by Chile

The Chair announced that, in a note dated September 6, the delegation of Chile had reported that its Government had decided to make a contribution of US$10,000 to the special fund for urgent capital improvements for the OAS buildings, repairs, and other building maintenance expenses established under resolution AG/RES. 2157 (XXXV-O/05).  This voluntary contribution will be disbursed in the first quarter of 2006.

· Request for additional information

The Committee requested the Secretariat to provide, by the next CAAP meeting, the additional information requested of it at the previous meeting on the Scholarships and Training Program and on the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR).
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	�.	Order of business: CP/CAAP-2769/05.





